
High Representative’s message
following  the  Antalya
Diplomacy Forum

https://youtu.be/YAgXyIi6xHo
High Representative Christian Schmidt shares key insights from
the Antalya Diplomacy Forum, highlighting regional cooperation
and international support for Bosnia and Herzegovina.

We thank the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of
Türkiye for the opportunity to have good exchanges.
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